

EARLY WARNING LINE FOR ABSENCES

604-668-6192

Maple Lane

Elementary School

7671 Alouette Dr.

Richmond, BC

V7A 4P2

Neal Campbell

Principal

School Schedule:

8:45 - Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45 - Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Oct. 13 - 17

WEEK AT A GLANCE		
Monday	Thanksgiving - No School	
Tuesday	Cross-country run practice - Gr. 1 - 3 (8:15am) Volleyball Game Away at McKinney	
Wednesday	Cross-country run practice - Gr. 4 - 7 (8:15am) Gr. 6/7 Volleyball Practice (11:50)	
Thursday	Volleyball Game Away at Bridge	
Friday	Gr. 6/7 Volleyball Practice (11:50)	

Oct. 22/23 - Early Dismissal (1:45pm) for Conferences	Oct. 23 - PAC Hot Lunch
Oct. 24 - Pro-D Day - No School	Oct. 28 - Photo Retake Day
Oct. 29 - Cross-Country Fun Run	Oct. 30 - SLSS Band Concert
Nov. 7 - PAC Hot Lunch	Nov. 10 - Remembrance Day Assembly
Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day - No School	Nov. 13 - PAC Meeting (6-7pm)
Nov. 18 - PAC Hot Lunch	Dec. 1 - Professional Development Day - No School
Dec. 11 - Winter Sharing Assembly (1:30pm)	



Volleyball and Cross-Country Running Volleyball and cross-country running has begun. Thank you to our teacher sponsors, Miss Wilson, Mrs. Harrington, Mr. Harris and Ms. Beairsto for volunteering their time to sponsor these activities.



Terry Fox Run

Way to go! Maple Lane raised \$2152 for cancer research. We exceeded our goal of \$1800. Thank you for your support. A special thank you to our parent volunteers who kept the running route safe for our students.



Orange Shirt Day - Commitments to Reconciliation

Orange Shirt Day and National Day for Truth and Reconciliation were on September 30th. In honour of this day, students have been recording their personal commitments to reconciliation. These are being collected and posted on a bulletin board outside the library. Each day, our morning announcers will read examples of these commitments. Click on this link for information about Orange Shirt Day: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GE1F5nBQmME.

Happy Thanksgiving, Maple Lane!

We wish a Happy Thanksgiving to those who are celebrating this weekend. At Maple Lane, there are many things we are grateful for, including our kind and caring school community and the learning we share together each day. Thank you to our students, families, and staff for making Maple Lane such a special place.

PAC News The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a future PAC meeting.

Next PAC Meeting: Thurs., Nov. 13, 2025, 6-7 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. An online option will be available. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.



Updated Website

Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

